Dear Friends and Family,

If you are reading this letter, you know that my mom has not had an easy fight against MS. Diagnosed 11 years ago, she is now dependent on others for all aspects of her daily care. Despite all that MS has taken from her, she has managed to keep her sense of humor and displays an unbelievable ability to turn lemons into lemonade. She has taught us all something about perseverance and determination. 

I’ll need both qualities as I tackle the 10k at Walk MS: San Jose for the 9th time. Although I am more than familiar with the training regimen and fundraising steps, the effort does not get easier each year.  But people living with MS face far greater challenges. Life certainly does not get easier, only more unpredictable. As always, I walk for my mom and those who are unable to walk because of MS, and for those who live daily with the possibility that they may not be able to do so tomorrow. 

Last year, with your help, I raised over $11,000 for the Northern California chapter of the National MS Society, whose mission is to end the devastating effects of MS. Thank you again for your generosity. I am hoping to reach this same goal again this year. But this fundraising effort is not just about the money, it’s about the people, the caring, the hope and the cure.

This year, I am training with my friend Nathaniel. Like me, he’s participating in the Walk MS: San Jose 10k. But he’s running it.  And he is running it because he can. He too, is fighting MS. Like my mother, he is not fighting alone.

Please consider sponsoring me again by making a tax-deductible donation to the National MS Society so they can continue their mission and fund research to find the cause and cure of MS as well as provide services to those affected by MS until a cure is found. You can help me help them by sponsoring me in the Marathon. You can make an online donation at <www.your participant-center-link.com>. Every donation will bring me closer to my goal of $11,000. If you would prefer to mail me a check or your credit card information, you can print the attached pledge form and mail it to my home address (on the form). I would like to receive every donation by <DATE> (although they are always accepted)!

Thank you for your help and support.  If you have any questions please give me a call or send me an email (phone number, email address). I also love referrals- if you know someone who would be interested in making a donation, please send them a note with my letter. Together we can make a difference. 

Sincerely, 

Kate Patton

